

October 7, 2015

Mr. Irwin Stromeyer Sterile Space Infection Defense Verona, NJ

Dear Irwin,

I am so glad that I took the time to listen to your pitch when you called me to discuss what Sterile Space could do for The Little Gym of Montclair. While cleaning has always been a top priority with us at The Little Gym, we are no match for you and your service.

Since you came in and applied your EPA approved disinfectants and long lasting antimicrobials to our equipment and facility I have the sense that both our instructors and our members get sick less often. The swab test that you used in our facility before and after treatment also paints a clear picture. Our germ levels were low after you applied your treatment and have remained significantly lower than they were before the treatment.

Additionally, you are a pleasure to work with. You understand that small businesses sometimes do not have the flexibility to just close during the standard work week in order to get the treatment done. You also make it point to follow through on your commitments.

I would not hesitate to recommend your services and your company to any business owner who wants to keep their staff and customers healthy and happy!

Thanks very much!

Sincerely,

Lori Testa

Owner, The Little Gym of Montclair